
If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in 
this event, please call (954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.

You are cordially invited to attend the 
BENNETT ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PLAYGROUND

RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 5, 2021 AT 9:30 A.M.

The new playground and basketball courts 
are made possible through a partnership 
between the City of Fort Lauderdale and 
Broward County Public Schools for the joint 
use of the school and community.

Please RSVP to Zoie Saunders at  
zsaunders@fortlauderdale.gov  
by Monday, February 1, 2021.

Masks and social distancing will be required.
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Should you not be able to attend in person, watch the ceremony virtually at home. 
    @playlauderdale
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